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4p 
Virtual Meeting 
Present: Pete Bavis, Neva Curry, Nick Gehl, Liz Johnson, Dale Leibforth, Alice Litt, Petra 
Maton, Pat Maunsell, Jenny Neal, Micahel Pond, Terri Sowa-Imbo, David Wartowski, Jenny 
Weber 
4p 
 
 
Minutes 
 

● Dr. Bavis provided an overview of the Curriculum Forum highlighting that the purpose of 
the Curriculum Forum is to provide feedback on proposed courses and not a decision-
making body.   

● Department Chairs provided brief overviews of course changes and new courses.  
● Teacher members asked why the Data Science Course is being proposed in 

mathematics and not other departments.  It was pointed out that in California, Data 
Science is a math course.  

● Members discussed the importance of data science in general in today’s world. 
● There were no additional questions about new courses/changes. 
● Adjourn: 4:40p 

 
 
 
 


